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Newsletter 13 
5th February 2024 

Congratulations to this week’s  

      Values Cup Winners                   GEM Power Winners                      Good Work Winners      

     

 

Mr Millington awards a certificate to the class with the highest attendance each Friday in our Celebration Assembly. Congratulations 
to Owls for the best class last week with 94.02%! 

Well done! 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Date Event Class/Year Time 

8/02/24 Cake Sale Whole School After school 

5/02-9/02 Children’s Mental Health Week Whole School  

9/02/24 Last day of term – wear yellow   Whole School 3:15 Finish 

12-16/02 Half Term Whole School 8:45am 

19/02/24 Back to School Whole School 8:45am 

28/02/2024 Class Photos Whole School 8:30 – 12:00 (approx) 

28/02/24 Craft, Coffee and Chat  HIS & SJJS parents all welcome 9am 

29/02/24 Movie Night Whole School TBC 

6/03/24 Height, weight and vision Reception All day 

11/03/24 Parent Consultations Whole School  3:50-5:50 

13/03/24 Parent Consultations Whole School 3:50-5:50 

15/03/24 Red Nose Day Whole School All day 

21/03/24 Easter Assembly Whole School TBC 

22/03/24 Last day of term Whole School 1:15 finish 

25/03-5/04 Easter Holidays Whole School  

8/04/24 Back to School (no inset) Whole School 8:45am 
 

 

PTA Cake Sale  

 

8th Feb at 3:15 on the playground. We would be so grateful for your cake donations, please 
bring to your child’s class teacher or the school office on the day, no nuts please! And don’t 
forget to bring cash with you, as we are unable to process card payments. Thank you for your 
continued support. 
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****Appeal for spare clothes and underwear**** 

We are running very low on spare clothes for the children. If you have any clothes or underwear that your children have 
outgrown and are still in good condition, we would be really grateful for your donations. We desperately need pants 

(boys and girls), socks, trousers, joggers and leggings. Thank you for your support. 

 

FEBRUARY MAKATON SIGNS 
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